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PLEASE NOTE, THAT DUE TO A RECENT SCHEDULING CONFLICT – THE 

DATES FOR THE SENIOR RETREAT HAVE BEEN ADJUSTED 
 

Senior Retreat Bulletin 

September 25 & 26, 2022 

 

 

Parents and Seniors, 

 

Senior Retreat is always a very special event and the one that many of the 

other senior activities are built around. The special senior shirt the students 

receive on Sunday evening is also an important component of their senior 

year.  Please mark your calendars now for both Sunday evening and most of 

Monday for these special days: September 25 & 26.   Sunday evening opens 

with Liturgy at 6:00pm at St. Boniface Church (this does fulfill their Sunday 

obligation) and closes at 8:00pm.  Monday the seniors report at the regular 

time, and will be done by the end of the school day.  For those involved in 

fall sports, this schedule has been confirmed with the athletic department.  

 

Senior Retreat is an essential part of the senior year, and for that reason 

attendance is required, not an option. It is a wonderful time to foster even 

more class unity and lasting memories! Please have your child clear his/her 

work schedule now for the times listed above, if they have a job that could 

interfere their participation. 

 

If there are significant conflicts which may interfere with your child’s 

attendance, please follow up with Fr. Kevin.  

 

We are all looking forward to an awesome year with your senior!  Thanks, 

as always, for your cooperation and support! 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Schneider Fr. Kevin Holland  

Principal Campus Minister  
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